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Answers to Request(s) for Clarification
Related to the Procurement Notice

for Experts on Better Regulation 

Hereby, the Regional School of Public Administration (ReSPA) is answering the request(s) for clarification in relation to the Procurement Notice for an Expert/ Consultant for preparation of Comparative Study on Better Regulation in the Western Balkans that was published on ReSPA website on 31 August 2016.
Question:

Because of high intensity of all activities proposed in TOR, I would like to apply together with an another expert. We are both experts and active university professors for public administration. We would be able to execute all activities in TOR as a team. 

Proposed 25 working days in TOR in two month period are too intense for one expert only. Therefore, we would like to split the project and apply as a team.

Please let me know if such proposal is feasible for your procedure.
Answer:

The Procurement Notice for an Expert/ Consultant for preparation of Comparative Study on Better Regulation in the Western Balkans is for one Expert/ Consultant who shall conduct a comparative research and prepare a comprehensive study. 
ReSPA will be able to consider only individual applications for this assignment.
ReSPA, 7 September 2016
